
Dear parents, 

   Last few months had been traumatic for the parents & children with cases 

of murder and road accidents. It is appalling for the educators and parents too. Where are the 

children heading is our prime concern? What education are we importing is it a delusion? At 

the very outlet, I would like to say that we take maximum efforts to ensure the safety of your 

children taking every possible step from our side and as instructions imported through local 

administration. 

 We have revised the school security arrangements and have decided to make some 

necessary changes which will come into effect very soon. In all these arrangements we seek 

your co-operation and patience. 

 The following will be enforced with immediate effect. 

 School gate to open at 7:50 a.m. for regular school. All students should leave the school 

by 1:55 p.m. 

 No visitors allowed inside during the school hours unless very urgent or having 

appointment with staff members / principal. 

 Parents are requested to carry some identity proof with them. 

 It is mandatory for the parents to attend the Parents Teacher Meeting (P.T.M.). 

 No leave without application from parents will be sanctioned. 

 Students cannot change bus route or bus stop without informing transport in charge. 

 Parents should update their address and mobile number in school profile. 

 Police verification has been done of the staff members. Every new employer undergoes 

the process. 

 Female maids are strictly instructed to be vigilant near school corridors, lavatories and 

other desolate areas. 

 Cameras are installed for complete monitoring and surveillance. 

 No driver and conductor is permitted in school campus during the school hours. 

 Any case of bullying and harassment to be brought at the front for action. 

Parents are requested to be careful while your child shares pictures and messages 

on social media. Train them morally at home too. We think the above measures will be 

appreciated in sack. If he comes then kindly take your responsibility to pick. 

 Rest assured, we consider your child as our and their security is top priority. Your 

suggestions are welcome. Looking forward to your support. 

 

           Principal  


